
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

13th October 2021 

 

ADDITIONAL STEWARDS REPORT – TIDELANDS  

 

In accordance with GAR 75, Owner Ms. K. Corby has notified Greyhound Racing SA Stewards 

that following the greyhound’s last start at Angle Park on Thursday 30th September 2021, 

TIDELANDS was examined by a Veterinary Surgeon who determined the greyhound had 

sustained an Achilles tendon injury. Ms. Corby advised TIDELANDS had undergone surgery 

and would be rested in accordance with Veterinary advice. 
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